
 

 
May 27, 2016 
 
Ms. Tricia Sutton 

Sutton Enterprises 

 

Dear Tricia, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and Lance Welter for all of the hard work and 
contributions that Sutton Enterprises has made toward developing the Request for Proposal 
process for the Affordable Housing Accreditation Board.  Your professional expertise made the 
defining process manageable and comprehensive for me.  Walking me through step by step in 
layman’s terms alleviated my concerns that I would be outside of my expertise area with all of 
the “techno speak” required to thoroughly build the RFP and present the full breadth of the 
software tool I sought for an Accreditation Management System.  I enjoyed working with you 
and look forward to future opportunities to collaborate.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
Sandra Desrosiers 
Accreditation Manager 

 

 

 

 
 
 


